
Ches Group April 24 Report 

 

We had a relaxed afternoon with four of us playing. There was a bit of a blip when we realised we 
only had one chess board but the problem was quickly rectified.  

Two members continued a game from last month, having photographed it.  In the end stalemate 
was agreed!  We could well be in the same situation next month as we again took pics of our 
unfinished game. Perhaps we need to brush up on our end game.  

Diana Marks 


